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Date: July 24, 2018
To: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

Councilwoman Suzie Price, Third District zﬁ i

Councilwoman Jeannine Pearce, Second District
From: Councilman Daryl Supernaw, Fourth District o5

Councilmember Roberto Uranga, Seventh District@

- Subject: Request for Inventory of Existing Beach Hours and Laws Signage

INTRODUCTION:

Long Beach is bordered by 5 2 miles of beaches, and recently the
maintenance of our beaches has created growing concerns due to illegal
camping and debris left up and down our coastline. There have been
issues of after hours and overnight beach usage leading to additional calls
for police service and a need for additional beach clean up and
maintenance resulting from this illegal usage.

In order to better confront these issues and the growing concerns they
create in many communities, the City should look at what our existing
signs are, where they are placed, and the messages they provide with the
goal of determining if the signage is sufficient, and if there are ways of
making the sighage more effective.

RECOMMENDATION:

The City Council is requesting that the City Manager conduct an inventory
of beach and park space signage to determine if we have sufficient
signage, and consider changes to sign locations and messages to make
them more effective.

FISCAL IMPACT:

There is no financial impact as a result of the recommended action.






